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Re : Review of NICE Technology Appraisal Guidance No 69, the use of liquid-based 
cytology for cervical screening 

 
Proposal to move guidance to the static list 

 
Thank you for including the BSCCP.  XXXX has asked me to write to you with 
comments about the planned review of the above guidelines this month.  The BSCCP 
would support the original assessment and agrees that there is not any relevant additions 
to the evidence base that would have a material effect on the guidance advised.  Liquid 
based cytology has widespread support and has fulfilled its promise as a more effective 
and user-friendly system when compared to traditional cytology.   
 
In short we support the proposal to move the guidance to the static list. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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